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Subject: Changes in Membership of the Board 

 
 
1. Purpose of Report 
1.1. The purpose of the report is to:- 
[purpose] 

 advise members of changes to South Lanarkshire Council’s membership of the 
Lanarkshire Valuation Joint Board  

[1purpose] 
2. Recommendation(s) 
2.1. The Board is asked to approve the following recommendation(s):- 
[recs] 

(1) that it be noted that Councillors Poppy Corbett and Richard Nelson would no 
longer represent South Lanarkshire Council as a member and substitute 
member, respectively, of the Lanarkshire Valuation Joint Board. 

[1recs] 
3. Background 
3.1. At the meeting of South Lanarkshire Council’s Executive Committee held on 

Wednesday 3 November 2021, it was agreed to amend the Council’s membership of 
the Lanarkshire Valuation Joint Board to reflect the current political composition of 
the Council.  As a result, Councillors Poppy Corbett and Richard Nelson would no 
longer represent South Lanarkshire Council as a member and substitute member, 
respectively, of the Lanarkshire Valuation Joint Board.  These changes were 
effective immediately. 

 
3.2. This has resulted in a vacancy for both a member and substitute member for South 

Lanarkshire Council which had not been filled at the time of writing the report. 
 
4. Employee Implications 
4.1. None. 
 
5. Financial Implications 
5.1. None. 
 
6. Climate Change, Sustainability and Environmental Implications 
6.1. There are no climate change, sustainability or environmental implications in terms of 

the information contained in this report. 
 
7. Other Implications  
7.1. There are no implications for risk in terms of the information contained in this report.  



 

 
8. Equality Impact Assessment and Consultation Arrangements 
8.1. This report does not introduce a new policy, function or strategy or recommend a 

change to an existing policy, function or strategy and, therefore, no impact 
assessment is required. 

 
8.2. There was no requirement for consultation in terms of the information contained in 

this report. 
 
 
Cleland Sneddon 
Clerk to the Board 
 
25 November 2021 
 
 
Previous References 

 None 
 
 
List of Background Papers 

 Report to Executive Committee (South Lanarkshire Council) held on 3 November 2021 
 
 
 
Contact for Further Information 
If you would like to inspect the background papers or want further information, please 
contact:- 
Stuart McLeod, Administration Officer 
Ext:  4815  (Tel:  01698 454815) 
E-mail:  stuart.mcleod@southlanarkshire.gov.uk 
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